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MEMO                                      

To :

All Clubs

Date:

5 March 2014
REGISTRATION PERIOD WITHIN P.E.F.A.
At an Executive meeting held on Monday 3rd March 2014 it was agreed that we are an amateur football association and as such we will revert back to our previous registrations policy and registrations will be accepted until the 15th August of each year. Clubs/Players must be aware that the SAFA-NMB Registration periods are still in force.   Only players registered with SAFA-NMB during their Registration window period will be eligible and accepted by SAFA-NMB to participate in any SAFA related Competitions.  In short players who are only registered with P.E.F.A.  will not be considered for selection to the P.E.F.A. Inter LFA Team.         
COACHES/REFEREE’S COURSES

A combined coach’s workshop and referee’s course has been arranged for 15th and 16th March 2014 at Victoria Park High School, Ernest Walter Road Entrance.
Coaches Workshop
Saturday 15th March 2014 -  08h30  until 11h30  
Referee’s Course

Saturday 15th March 2014 - 11h30 to 14h00 : 
Sunday 16th March 2014 - 9am to 11h30 and 11h30 to 12h30 exam
Names of persons that want to attend should be sent to the office by close of business 12th March, 2014.The number of people wanting to attend per club is open.
Regards

G Pearson

Secretary




















